
BIG MAC has two favorite places at the farm. The first place you can find him is 
in a crowd of people standing around talking!  He loves people and people love 
him, he is super charming! The second place you can find him is at the fishing 
hole up behind the farm in the hills.  Sometimes he will spend the entire day by 
the fishing hole just rooting and grazing in the sunshine. Big Mac has a heart of 
gold and is a great pet pig ambassador! He shows everyone and anyone what 
great companions pigs can be!  

WILBUR originally arrived at Ross Mill Farm to participate in our weight reduction   
program.  As time went on, the family suffered some financial hardships and were 
forced to surrender him.  Wilbur adapted to life at the farm but misses having a family. 
He’s such a wonderful pig!  He’ll be an ideal pet pig for a family because he is social 
and good-natured. And he’s never had a belly rub he didn’t love! 

 

SIR OINKS A LOT was rescued from a high kill dog and cat shelter.  Sir Oinks A Lot has had a 
hard time warming up to humans.  It’s hard to determine what  happened in his 
past that has caused his aggressive nature towards all people.  Good news is he 
has landed at the right place because we don’t ask  anything of Sir Oinks A 
Lot.  He just gets to be a pig and pal around with the   other not so sweet pigs in 
our care. We have affectionately named the group the “Biter Boys Village 
Crew”.  These pigs will most likely stay with us the rest of their lives.  

PIGLETS—Throughout the year, various piglets are surrendered or rescued and 

brought to us.  These little piglets stay in the nursery where Nigel (an elder pig) 

watches over them and teaches them proper pig behavior.  Although the piglets do 

tend to be adopted quicker than the older pigs, they come needing a lot of  initial 

medical care and training.  

DEFOE—Introducing the wonderful little lady Defoe! She's a very sweet and timid girl. 
She's not much of a rooter, but she loves being outside and spending her days    
grazing.  Defoe is a victim of severe inbreeding and is missing some bones in her rear 
legs. This causes significant mobility issues, but she scoots around and gets where 
she needs to get. Her weight has to be kept at a consistent level and her diet will    

forever need to be closely monitored due to her mobility issues. 

 

FRANK THE SWIENTIST is a very socialized pig and is a real sweetheart. He came to 
Ross Mill Farm in August 2022. He was a research pig who was used in a memory 
study at a local university where there was no harm done to him. And yes, he passed 
all the tests!  Yucatan pigs are often used in research due to their pleasant personality 
and their manageable size. He is not an indoor pig and definitely prefers his outdoor 
pen. 

MILKSHAKE was the resident pig at Greensgrow Farms in Philadelphia for many years and had   
contact with many people each day. Due to the recent closing of Greensgrow Farms, 
Milkshake was brought to us. Milkshake has quite a fan base – he was even the 
“unofficial” mayor of Kenningston at one point. We are still learning more about 
Milkshakes personality…but we do know he loves to be outdoors and grazing on the 
land.  He’s trying to figure out the whole “other pigs” thing but does great with people.  


